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September 22 marks the official start of fall this year, and we will be one season away from putting 2020 in our 

rearview mirror! Although this has been a challenging year, we are working hard to provide the same high level 

of service our community deserves. We also appreciate everything each of you do to directly contribute to our 

vibrant community.  

 

By October, the weather will be cooler and it will be the perfect time to complete maintenance projects on the 

outside of our homes.  While doing so, please remember to properly dispose of all yard waste, animal waste, 

and any tree or plant trimmings. Besides the obvious aesthetic benefits, this also minimizes any potential 

insect, rodent, or fire hazards.  Please pay special attention to any sidewalk areas in front of your home to 

ensure an unobstructed walking path free from tree limbs, bushes, debris, and even vehicles.  

 

Specifically regarding vehicles, we have seen in increase in large vehicles (RVs, trailers, commercial vehicles) 

parked within some neighborhoods. Please remember that recreational vehicles cannot be on the street for 

more than 72 hours, and commercial vehicles should only be on the street while actively engaged in the 

trade/activity for which the vehicle was designed. Your assistance and compliance with these requirements is 

both expected and appreciated. 

 

Relating to our pets, we are happy to report that we are currently making final preparations to host both a 

vaccination clinic and a separate spay & neuter clinic in October!  Please visit our website at 

https://www.maranaaz.gov/animal-services, or keep your eyes out for further information on these events. 

 

In the meantime, should you have any questions, concerns, or comments, please feel free to contact us 

directly at (520) 382-2520 / codeenforcement@maranaaz.gov for Code Enforcement or (520) 382-8020 / 

animalservices@maranaaz.gov for Animal Services. Stay safe and stay healthy! 

 

Bill Lorefice 

Chief Code Enforcement and Animal Control Officer 


